
 

 

 

 

 

The Computer Emergency Response Team of Mauritius (CERT-MU) in 

collaboration with the Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and 

Technology is organizing a Cyber Hackathon for students of secondary 

schools on the 15th April 2024. Both public and private schools have already 

been contacted to take part in this competition. This is for the first time such 

initiative has been organised by the CERT-MU. 

 

The objective of this cyber hackathon is to develop the skills of students on 

how to identify and protect cyber threats in information systems. It will be an 

opportunity for the participants to showcase their cyber skills and prizes will 

also be awarded to the best teams. 
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